Business/Professional Women Ed Hamsher, superintendent of Dover City Schools, gave an

Philadelphia Business and Professional Women's Club at the Delphian Inn. Hamsher's speech was titled "Spring Always Follows Winter." He said attitude is the most important personal trait, adding that one's life is the length and shadow of what one stands for.

Deanna Ray led the club collect and the pledge to the flag. The membership committee, with Phyliss Kennedy as chairwoman and

Deanna Ray as co-chairwoman, was in charge of the meeting. Susie Crawford, district membership chairwoman, inducted new members into the club. The new members are Pat Gallion. Deanna Ray and Helen

inspirational speech during a recent meeting of the Dover-New

Simpson, a transfer member.

In the election of officers, Linda Wassem was re-elected president, Phyliss Kennedy was chosen vice president, Bertha Miller was selected as treasurer, and Carol Beitzel was voted in as secretary.

The meeting was closed with emblem benediction. The next meeting will be held at Union Country Club.